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Subject: Please Note: No YLPC Meeting - Wednesday, July 8  
Date: 7/6/2020 8:33:57 PM Eastern Standard Time  
From: lynn1200@aol.com  
To: nmilanese@yorktownny.org, afetzer36@gmail.com, bridgetkrowe@gmail.com,

tmcloughlin2384@gmail.com, murphy.bm@outlook.com, edpellphd@yahoo.com,
selavy@optonline.net, christine.sisler@gmail.com  

YLPC, we will reschedule our Wednesday, July 8, 7pm Zoom meeting to another time, hopefully later this month.

Thanks to those of you who can attend the "ribbon cutting" for the restored Train Station tomorrow at 2pm in Railroad
Park....appreciate your sharing of photos with us and a photo copy of the program.

Lynn


